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21st May 2019 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
National Children’s Gardening Week is celebrated across the country to encourage 
children’s interest in nurturing and developing outdoor environments. 
 
To celebrate this at Perry Hall we will be asking children to come to school out of uniform on 
Friday 23rd May. Each child will be given the opportunity to plant a seed, which they will 
bring home to nurture and grow.  
 
We will be asking children to record the growth of their plants and report back to their class 
throughout this term.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support with yet another exciting 
opportunity at Perry Hall on Friday. We look forward to seeing your children’s “green fingers” 
grow!  
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Miss R Kohli 
 
Executive Headteacher 
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